Learning is an
Adventure

Hip, Hip Hurray...

It's Independence Day!
Friday, August 16, 2019

Starting Friday, August 16, 2019, parents/guardians will say good-bye to their child at either
car drop off, the front gate or the south side gate. After this Thursday, parents/guardians
will only be permitted in the building if they have a scheduled conference or they are
scheduled to volunteer. There are no exceptions to this policy. Parents/guardians may leave a
message for the teacher at the front office if necessary.

Breakfast Reminder...

Free breakfast is served from 7:15 a.m. — 7:50 a.m.

Students arriving for breakfast between 7:15 a.m. - 7:30 a.m.
may enter the cafeteria through the doors located on the west side of the cafeteria (Dykes Road).
After Friday, August 16, 2019, parents are NOT permitted to use this entrance.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION!



